
December 9, 2014

Antero Midstream Partners, LP Announces
Filing of Form 10-Q for the Period Ended
September 30, 2014
DENVER, Dec. 9, 2014 /PRNewswire/ -- Antero Midstream Partners, LP (NYSE: AM)
("Antero Midstream" or the "Partnership") today filed with the Securities and Exchange
Commission ("SEC") its Form 10-Q for the quarter ended September 30, 2014.  The 10-Q
reflects the results of operations of Antero Resources Corporation's ("Antero") gathering and
compression assets and related operations on a carve-out basis for the period ending
September 30, 2014, the predecessor for accounting purposes of Antero Midstream (the
"Predecessor").

The financial statements of the Predecessor have been prepared in accordance with
accounting principles generally accepted in the United States ("GAAP") on the basis of
Antero's historical ownership of the Predecessor assets.  These financial statements have
been prepared from the separate records maintained by Antero and may not necessarily be
indicative of the actual results of operations that might have occurred if the Predecessor had
been operated separately during the periods reported.

The Form 10-Q should be read in conjunction with the registration statement on Form S-1,
as amended, filed in connection with Antero Midstream's initial public offering.

Antero Midstream Partners LP is a limited partnership that owns, operates and develops
midstream gathering, compression and pipeline assets that service Antero's production
located in the Appalachian Basin in West Virginia, Ohio and Pennsylvania.

This release includes "forward-looking statements" within the meaning of federal securities
laws. Such forward-looking statements are subject to a number of risks and uncertainties,
many of which are beyond the Partnership's control. All statements, other than historical
facts included in this release, are forward-looking statements. All forward-looking statements
speak only as of the date of this release. Although the Partnership believes that the plans,



intentions and expectations reflected in or suggested by the forward-looking statements are
reasonable, there is no assurance that these plans, intentions or expectations will be
achieved. Therefore, actual outcomes and results could materially differ from what is
expressed, implied or forecasted in such statements.

We caution you that these forward-looking statements are subject to all of the risks and
uncertainties, most of which are difficult to predict and many of which are beyond the
Partnership's control, related to the gathering and compression business. These risks
include, but are not limited to, changes to business plans as circumstances warrant, general
market conditions, Antero's drilling and development plan, commodity price volatility,
inflation, environmental risks, regulatory changes and the uncertainty regarding future
operating results.

For more information, contact Michael Kennedy – VP Finance, at (303) 357-6782 or
mkennedy@anteroresources.com.
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To view the original version on PR Newswire, visit:http://www.prnewswire.com/news-
releases/antero-midstream-partners-lp-announces-filing-of-form-10-q-for-the-period-ended-
september-30-2014-300007367.html
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